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June 29, 1970 

Mrs. Sylvia Meagher 
302 West 12th Street 
New York, New York 10014 

Dear Sylvia: 

My mail has been so "messed up" here lately that I may have 
failed to get a letter from you... so I am writing again. 
I get mail for other people now and then and last week I 
knew that I was supposed to get two pieces of mail that I 
never have received. 

I am enclosing a Xerox (poor one) copy of an editorial in 
yesterday morning's Dallas Morning News. Sue Fitch is my 
‘pest friend" although we do not agree on the events of 
November 22, 1963. Sue is quite certain that a Communist 
lurks under every rosebush, etc. 

I just realized that you may not have received my last letter. 
I sent you two small cards from my card file index. They 
were not important, just examples of my cards. 

Penn Jones was up to see us last night. I told him that you 
are planning to visit Dallas during August and he was very 
pleased at the prospect of seeing you again. (Incidentally, 
Penn and I do not always agree on things either.) 

We brought a cat into the house the other day to try to get 
Mike, my dog, accustomed to cats... He sniffed around and 
was very curious but the poor cat was ready to kill him and 
I fear could have if he had not been "contained"... We then 
put Mike in the back yard and I opened a can of Breast '0 
Chicken Tuna for the cat to reward him for his ordeal. Now 
the cat wants to live on my front porch and Mike seems to 
know he is out there... I've really started something... 

As I told you before, there will be a room for you at my 
house if you can stand it. And my feelings will not be hurt 
in the least if you take one look and refuse to accept the 
accommodations. 

Eagerly awaiting August, 

Sincerely, 
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